
NOTICE 

 

          Date: 12/08/2023 

This is to notify that the Botany Department, Mangaldai college, is offering “Nursery and 

Gardening (FYUGP-SEC-1)” as the SEC paper for the B.Sc. 1st semester students (2023-24). 

Seat capacity is 100 out of which, 60 seats are reserved for the students who preferred “Botany” 

as the “Major” subject. The remaining 40 seats will be provided on the basis of “first come first 

serve”. Interested students are asked to contact the Department on or before Monday 

(14/08/2023). 

N.B.- Classes will start from Monday (14/08/2023) as per routine. 
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